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Dear Families, 

 

A message from Peel Public Health 

 

Road safety is an important topic, especially coming back to school. To ensure a safe arrival, 

remember to: 
• Choose active transportation (e.g., walking or cycling) whenever possible. This helps the 

environment too! If you live too far to walk the whole way to school, consider parking 5 minutes 

away to avoid traffic and get some bonus exercise into your day. 

• Follow all road signs when driving and obey the school drop-off and pick-up rules. 

• Stay clear of fire hydrants, driveways, crosswalks or the Kiss and Ride areas when parking. 

• For those who ride a school bus, visit www.STOPR.ca for more information. 

Please visit these links to learn more:  
• Safe school travel info sheet 

• Walk and Roll to School Guide 

• Family Cycling Handbook  

• Peel Region’s Active Transportation website  

• Toronto and Region Conservation Authority (TRCA)’s website has activities, videos, and an 

ArcGIS Storymap with information about active transportation in Peel Schools.  

If you have any questions about the resources above, or would like more information, reach out 

to walkandroll@peelregion.ca.  

 

We look forward to another excellent year of learning! 
 

 

Regards,  

 

 

Principal  

 

http://www.stopr.ca/
https://www.mississauga.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/07/29141737/School-safety-zones-handout-1.pdf
https://www.stopr.ca/documents/TRA-0231%20Walk%20and%20Roll%20booklet%20V3%20FINAL.pdf/TRA-0231%20Walk%20and%20Roll%20booklet%20V3%20FINAL.pdf
https://peelregion.ca/planning-maps/walkandrollpeel/pdfs/family-cyclists-handbook.pdf
https://peelregion.ca/environmental-education/transportation/
https://trca.ca/peel-active-transportation/
mailto:walkandroll@peelregion.ca

